
Skills Development Scotland School Leavers Webinar 
 

22nd April 6.30-7.15pm 
 
Skills Development Scotland are presenting a webinar for parents and carers taking place on 
Thursday 22nd April at 6.30pm.  
 
This virtual event will offer parents and carers across Scotland the opportunity to find out 
more about supporting their child as they prepare to leave school this summer.  
 
The webinar will have information about options, next steps and how to access a wide range 
of SDS support.  It will also have a question and answer session.  Below is the link to 
Eventbrite where parents and carers can register to attend. 
 
Event Registration 
 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/school-leavers-help-for-parents-and-carers-tickets-147529955067

